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Precious Children Crèche Needs Stoves and Pots

The Precious Children Crèche branch of Meals on Wheels in Galeshewe, Kimberley, Northern Cape 
struggles with a shortage of pots, gas stoves and other kitchen requisites. 

“We need gas stoves, pots, and plastic plates and cups,” says branch manager, Ps Hendrik Nyakaza. “At 
the moment we hire these items at a very high price. We also buy disposable cups which is wasteful and 
expensive.” 

The crèche currently feeds some 80 children and 50 old people. 

Please bring your pots, plates and stoves to 36 Adamant Street, West End, Galeshewe. “Other than a 
shortage of these items, we are doing fine,” says Ps Nyakaza cheerfully. 

Meals on Wheels is a charitable organization that provides meals for people too poor or infirm to fend 
for themselves. You can sponsor a hungry person via SMS – simply SMS the word ‘MEAL’ to 39055.  Your 
SMS is billed at R15.00 

For further information or for comment, please contact Ps Hendrik Nyakaza on +2772 - 864 9559. 

You can also visit the following websites for more info on Meals on Wheels for the Aged: 

 Meals on Wheels website: www.mow.org.za 

Social Pages : 

 Facebook: http://on.fb.me/eSkF9s

 Twitter: http://twitter.com/mowcssa
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